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Assessment conducted as part
of a national quality
improvement initiative
demonstrates the Network's
enhanced capabilities for
providing emergency care to
infants, children and
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Allegheny Health Network
Receives High Ratings for
Pediatric Emergency Care
Capabilities in National
Survey
CynergisTek to provide
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additional support in
safeguarding sensitive
information to a top leader
in children’s health ...

World-Class Pediatric
Healthcare System Signs Six-
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CynergisTek For Risk
Assessment Services
Susan Harne, the billing
manager at Frederick
Pediatric Associates on
Thomas Johnson Drive, was
sitting at her desk on
Monday, looking out her
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window, when a gold Buick
sedan slammed through the
...

Pediatric office gets scare
when car crashes into
building
The clinical presentation of
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a unilateral, asymmetric
erythematous papular and
macular eruption originating
near the axilla or ...
Lockshin, & El-Gamal, 2005;
Khachemoune, 2006).

Left-Sided Eruption on a
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Child: Case Study
An influential group of
independent advisors to the
Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention just voted
near-unanimously to
recommend a ... shots is
already the gold standard
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